
Dear 2019 Wahpeton Carving Weekend Participants: 

 

We are seriously considering putting together a carving weekend for the last weekend in June (25th, 26th 
& 27th)of this summer.  We need to find out what kind of interest, among the carvers who attended the 
seminar in 2019, there is in attending the 2021 weekend.  We realize that some of you cannot make a 
firm decision at this time, nor do we know what the classes we will be holding will be.  We are just trying 
to get some rough numbers of interested carvers to see if it is worth putting the time and money  into 
getting the weekend planned. 

The COVID pandemic is still causing a lot of us to question the comfort level we each have in attending a 
larger event like the weekend seminar.  Some of us have not even ventured out to a restaurant yet or 
attended any local carving group events.  But we do know that we are all “chomping at the bit” to get 
involved and to take some classes.  We hope that all of us will have had our vaccines by then and also 
had a month or more to build up the immunity we need to feel somewhat safe being in a larger group 
setting.  

These are some of the parameters we will work within during the seminar.  Numbers may change as 
these are just estimates based on the college’s limitations on groups. 

1. We are thinking about 75 people for the event. 
2. Approximately 6-7 classes will be held. 
3. Participants will be limited to 10 carvers/class.  
4. We will practice social distancing as much as possible in the classes and during the event.  
5. Carvers will be required to wear a face mask, at all times, unless you are eating in the cafeteria. 
6. All dorm rooms will be single rooms unless you are staying as a couple. 
7. Prices may be higher than previously charged due to fixed prices and less participants. (We will 

make every effort to keep the cost as low as possible.) 

Please respond to this e-mail to Bob Splichal at bsplichal@midco.net or call 701-899-8994 and leave a 
message for Bob if needed.  (Emails are preferred.) 

Here is what we need to know: 

YES….. I will make every effort to attend the seminar as my feelings on the Corona virus give me the 
             confidence that I can safely attend the seminar. 
NO…..I would not be comfortable attending an event in June even if I have received a vaccine and have 
             had time to build the immunity that I may need. 
UNDECIDED…..I am too undecided as to how comfortable I may be by June so don’t count on me as a  
             possible participant for now. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you as soon as possible. 
 
Bob Lawrence / Bob Splichal 
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